Hello everyone..
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]After a busy and successful 2017 in terms of events and fundraising, ending with our most successful Bonfire Night yet, we hope that 2018 is yet another great year for the Playing Field and all its supporters.  We hope that we can continue to call on you to give your generous time and energy to help us maintain and develop our great Playing Field and host fun events for all the local community.

The Committee have already had a couple of great brainstorming meetings, and we have lots of great ideas for the year ahead.  This year we will be concentrating on 2 events; a big summer event which is still in the planning stages, and of course our Polden famous Bonfire Night!  As well as planning and running those events, the committee is hoping to spend more time on applying for funding grants for the playing field, building on our success in securing £3570 from local grants, £1156.44 from CoOp Woolavington, and we are currently the chosen charity’s for Nisa Edington and Bridgwater ASDA – so please support us instore when you are shopping!

We now have a Facebook page www.facebook.com/CPPFA/ which we keep up to date with all our news, so please come and have a look and give us a like.  

In the last year we’ve had some new faces join the Committee bringing some fresh ideas but we are always keen for more people to join our team.  Whether you can donate an hour of your time or more, we are always on the look out for extra help so please get in touch if you’re interested either via Facebook, or our email address: chiltonpoldenplayingfield@yahoo.co.uk 

Many thanks for your continued support
 
 
Regards
 
Kathryn and the Committee…

